Faculty Reflections

Published 9/8/2017 by Ashley Ribbel

The Fall 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter contains three faculty reflections from China:

- Faculty Reflection: Beijing, China from **Michael Reade**, School of Leadership and Human Resources
- Faculty Reflection: Beijing, China from Margaret Osborne, School of International Business and Management
- Faculty Reflection: Changchun, China from Pat Resnick and Jennifer Barbour, School of Early Childhood Education

View the Fall 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.

Fall 2017 issue

tags: faculty-reflections, fall-2017, seneca-international